
 

February 25, 2021 
 
Dear Raven Nation: 
 
I want to share how proud I am of this community. We have faced and overcome so many 
challenges presented by the pandemic over the last year. Most recently, we endured a 
temporary shelter-in-place on the Rindge campus in an effort to lower our active case count 
and slow the spread of COVID-19. 
 
The 10-day shelter-in-place period required adaptability and fortitude by all members of our 
community, especially our students. Your adherence to the heightened protocols indeed 
helped us drop our active case count considerably. Thank you, Raven Nation, for continuing to 
demonstrate we are in this together.  
 
While we will continue to see the presence of COVID-19 on our campus throughout the spring, 
I feel confident that we are taking the precautionary steps required to complete the semester 
in-person and on-campus safely.  
 
In appreciation of your continued efforts and support, please stop by the Library Café on 
Friday, February 26 between 12 – 3 p.m. for complimentary hot cocoa and 
cookies! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     
Kim Mooney '83 
President 
 

   
  

 


